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18/03/2021  16:29:382021/0498/P INT Mary \tucker  I am concerned about this application as this property has been empty for at least 2 years, and I am 

concerned about  what it is going to be converted into.

 I live 2 doors down at 87 , and the property between, number  89, was  converted without permission from 

one house to 9 separate rooms and has been used as holiday lets, (and is still full of people even though no 

holiday lets are allowed at  the moment.) The problem is that the plumbing cannot cope with all these extras 

W.Cs and twice my cellar has been flooded with sewage. I know the people who bought 89 wanted to buy 91 

and convert  it too. I am concerned that this is going to be a similar conversion - no one is living there so the 

people applying must be  a property company.  Please don't allow the disaster of 89  to happen again.
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